HB 1006 —-- ANTI-DISCRIMINATION AGAINST ISRAEL (Rehder)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on General Laws

This bill shall be known as the "Anti-Disrimination Against Israel
Act."

This bill prevents any public entity from entering into a contract
with a company, except a sole proprietorship, that is boycotting
Israel or territories under its control. There is also an
exemption for contracts under $100,000 and contractors with less
than 10 employees.

This bill is similar to HB 2179 (2018).



